The month of October was a month of Sacrifice.
Our family along with members of the church
prayed more, read the Bible more and fasted.
We created a prayer list and spent time praying
over the list every day.

October
Baptisms: 6
Holy Ghost: 1
Search For Truth: 69

In the month of November, our family was
blessed to attend the Asia Strategic Planning
Session that took place here in HCMC.
Missionaries from all over Asia gathered as well
as the Director of Global Missions Bro. Bruce
Howell and Regional Director Bro. Lynden
Shalm. During the week, we were involved in
leadership training seminars that were
conducted by Bro. Terry and Sis. Melanie Shock.

This week was very refreshing to our family, as
we spent time with other missionaries and were
able to hear their stories. The people that we
were able to meet are some of our heroes.
Everyone was so kind and very encouraging.

A special “Thank You” to Bro. Shalm and Sis.
Shalm for organizing this meeting, and for the
opportunity to give the devotion. As well, a big
“Thank you” to Sis. Kimberly O’Donnell from the
Hong Kong church for taking care and planning
events for the children.







November
Baptisms: 2
Holy Ghost: 28
Search For Truth: 63

To Support Financially:

UPCI Global Missions
GMAPIM. 180176.0115

Paypal
ashleighbarsotti@yahoo.com

Special Projects

Zion’s Education: $200 (monthly)
Training in the village: $100
(monthly
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